
Ridge Road Elementary School 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
     We are really looking forward to working with you and your child.  At this time, we would 
like to share with you some information that will assist us in making your child’s transition to 
first grade a smooth one. 
  
     One way you can help us is by purchasing your child’s school supplies.  Please consider 
ordering your child’s supplies through our PTO: 
http://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=74385 by July 1st.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Melissa Gillette at mgillette@horseheadsdistrict.com. 
 
If you prefer to do your own shopping, here is our supply list:   
 
* 2 packages of pre-sharpened pencils (Ticonderoga pencils work best.) 
* 2 boxes of (16 or 24 count) Crayola Crayons 
* 2 packages (at least 3 in a package) low odor Expo dry erase markers 
* 1 pack of Elmer’s glue sticks 
* 1 pair of 5 inch pointed scissors (Fiskars) 
* 1 child’s size sock (to be used as an eraser) 
* 1 package of baby wipes 
* 2 boxes of tissues 
* 1 package of pencil top erasers 
 
* 1 plastic pencil box (2.5” height X 8.5” width X 5.5” depth) – Please label the box with your child’s 
name. 
 
*Please put an appropriate amount of supplies in your child’s pencil box so they can use 
them right away!  If you purchase supplies from our PTO, they will do this for you! 
 
We hope you have a wonderful and relaxing summer!  See you in September! 
  

                   Mrs. Pronti 
          Mrs. Romanski     
          Miss Leipham 
                     

http://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=74385

